
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Hon. Tom Cole     The Hon. Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

  

I am requesting funding for City of Rockville Wastewater Collection System Rehabilitation 

in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Rockville, located 

at 111 Maryland Ave, Rockville MD, 20850. The funding will rehabilitate 54,196 linear feet of 

aging wastewater pipes in Southeast Rockville. This is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because the project will prevent sewage backups that threaten public health and safety, damage 

private property, and pollute our waterways.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.  

  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jamie Raskin 

Member of Congress 


